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BOOK FAIR 

The Book Fair will be in school from  Mon 14th to Thurs 17th February. 

Books will be available to buy in the school hall from 3:15pm 

Please wear a mask when inside the school building. To avoid  

overcrowding we have allocated different days for each class:- 

14th February-   Nursery and Reception 

15th February-   Year 1 and Year 2 

16th February-   Year 3 and Year 4 

17th February-   Year 5 and Year 6  

ENTER OUR COMPETITION 

Design a book cover for your favourite book and win a £5.00 voucher to spend in the 
book fair. Entries must be in by Tuesday 15th February.  

FRIDAY 18TH FEBRUARY 

OWN CLOTHES DAY AND 

 VALENTINES DISCO 

 

There will be a Valentines  Disco 

 for Years 1 to 6 on Friday afternoon. 

All children (Nursery to Y6) can wear 
own clothes for the day  

Contribution of £1 for school fund. 

Thank you. 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

THURSDAY 3RD MARCH 2022 

We will be celebrating World Book Day 
on Thursday 3rd March. 

Children can come to school dressed as 
a character from a story.  

Have fun deciding who you would like to 
be for the day. 

 

Donations on the day of £1 for a 
local charity (to be decided).  

HALF TERM 

We will finish for the half term on 
Friday 18th February at 3:10-3:20pm. 

We return to school on Monday 28th 
February. 


